
The Executive Search Committee of River City Faith Network joyfully              

announces that God has prepared the Reverend Dr. Maria E. Lynn to serve  as 

RCFN’s next executive leader.   The Search Committee followed a process that 

identified what RCFN needs in its next  leader and invited applicants.  As the 

members narrowed their search, Maria surfaced as a promising  candidate.  

The Committee presented Maria Lynn to RCFN’s Board of Directors who 

wholeheartedly endorsed her as RCFN’s next executive  leader.  The Search 

Committee will move that messengers from RCFN’s  member bodies vote to 

call the Reverend Dr. Maria Lynn at RCFN’s Annual Meeting on October 16. 

 

Many in River City Faith Network have known Maria Lynn from her work with 

the WMU of  Virginia.  She served as Director of Missions Involvement from 2008-2015.   

 

Maria served as a school teacher before she sensed God’s call to the ministry of Christian  education.  

She served on the staff of Hatcher Memorial Baptist Church, a member of River City Faith Network. 

 

Along her faith journey Maria has served in several interim roles including serving as an interim pastor 

and as an interim executive director.  She plays a significant role in support of the ministry of Tipi Wakan 

on the Standing Rock Indian Reservation in South Dakota. 

 

Maria and her husband Randy are active members of Bon Air Baptist Church where Randy serves as       

Media Pastor. 
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